
Sangamon Township

Regular Monthly Meeting

January 9, 2014

Minutes
The regular monthly meeting of Sangamon Township was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Supervisor Ray 
Spencer.  Roll call was taken.  Elsie Robinson, Ray Spencer, John Foley, Bill Olson and Steve Harper were 
present.

Debbie Marshall-Clerk, Brent Buckalew-Assessor, and Larry Sebens-Highway Commissioner were also 
present.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

There was no public comment.

The December 2013 minutes were read.  Steve Harper made the motion to approve the minutes as read, and 
Elsie Robinson seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

After review of the invoices presented for payment, a motion was made by Steve Harper to approve and pay the 
invoices.  Elsie Robinson seconded the motion.  The motion carried with a unanimous vote.

Ray thanked Larry and his snow removal crew for cleaning the Township parking lot and drive.  We appreciate 
Larry helping the Township with the snow removal at our building. Ray also shared that T.O.I.R.M.A. increased 
some of our insurance values on Township possessions.

Larry’s cell phone # 217-840-2277 will be added to our answering machine message at the Township office. 
This should help citizens with concerns about Road topics get to the Highway Commissioner promptly.

According to Brent, we have 12 mobile homes in Sangamon Township on the tax rolls.  Assessing is beginning 
a new year.  And, there is not much volume in building permits.

We had no old business.

Discussion regarding the need for more liability insurance to be carried by Sangamon Township constituted the 
new business. Ray will investigate.

A motion to adjourn was made by Steve Harper and seconded by Elsie Robinson.  All agreed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:34 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Debbie Marshall

Sangamon Township Clerk


